
. Wyn9is' 
h- 

RADIO 

FIFTEEN- NINETY ON I YOUR DIAL 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2 , Box 298 
Walnut port, Penna. 

Dear Kermit, 

WEST SHORE BROADCASTING COMPANY WARWICK -EAST GREENWICH, RHODE ISLAND 

STUDIOS AND OFFICES - 19 LUTHER AVENUE, WARWICK 

REGENT 7-5015 

November 18, 1959. 

Thank you very much for sending your report of reception 
of our station as monitored in Walnutport. 

In checking our program and tech logs for November 15th, 1959, 
I found that your observations of our programing from 425 P.M. 
to 4:30 P.M. E.S.T. concurred with our schedule. 

We hope that this letter of confirmation will be adequate for 
recording of the reception of WYNG in your area. 

If we, at any time, can be a help to you, do not hesitate to 
ask. 

Sincerely, 

41.4 

Bob earson 
Chief Engineer 
WYNG 

in NEWPORT, R. I. - it's WADK 1540 


